
American Builder 
EDITORIAL OFFICE • 80 C HURCH STREET , NEW YORK 7, N. V. 

October 31, 1968 

Ivan Allen, Jr., Mayor 
CITY OF ATLANTA 
City Hall 
Atlanta, Ga. 30303 

Dear Mayor Allen: 

Here is a copy of the centennial 
issue, including the section on 
Atlanta (p. 32) Thanks again 
for your help . • 

Your comments will be welcome and 
appreciated. 

DT: mg 
encl/1 

Sincerely, 

David Thaler 
Managing Editor 




